
    

 

14th January 2016 

 

ACTIVE LEARN BUG CLUB WORKSHOP Y1/Y2 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

In response to parent feedback from the last literacy workshop, there will be a parent 

workshop to support the use of Active Learn Bug Club, which is an online resource for 

reading which children and parents can access from home. This workshop will be for parents 

and children (if you wish) to walk through the website and have the opportunity to use the 

online texts. 

 

The workshops will be led by Miss Haynes and will be held on: 

 

Y2 – Tues   26th January   2-3pm 

Y1 -  Wed  27th January    2-3pm 

  

If you would like to attend please sign the reply slip below and indicate which session you 

would be interested in. 

 

Future workshops will be held covering aspects of grammar, spelling and punctuation. Please 

see Miss Haynes if there is a particular focus you would like to cover. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

 

I will be attending Active Learn Bug Club Workshop on:………………………………………………………………….. 

  

Child’s name:………………………………………………………………………………………………………Class:…………………………….. 

 

Signed:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

  


